
CONNECTICUT STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION
Hartford

Minutes
Workshop on the Recommendations of

The Educator Preparation Advisory Council

November 22, 2016
(approved December 7, 2016)

Pursuant to notice filed with the Secretary of the State, the State Board of Education
(hereinafter “Board”) held a workshop on Tuesday, November 22, 2016, in Room 307
of the State Office Building, 165 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, Connecticut.

I. Call to Order

Chairperson Allan Taylor called the workshop to order at 5:00 p.m.

Present: Allan B. Taylor, Chairperson
Theresa Hopkins-Staten, Vice Chairperson

II. Discussion of the Recommendations of the Educator
Preparation Advisory Council

Dr. Sarah Barzee, Chief Talent Officer, and Ms. Shannon Marimon, Division Director of
the Bureau of Educator Effectiveness, presented the report to the Board.  Discussion
followed.

III. Adjourn

By unanimous consent, the workshop was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.


